Dear Parents,

Welcome back to school! As you know, schools will be taking many precautions to make sure your children stay safe. The declaration form below is for all parents who have chosen face-to-face/blended learning for their children, and will help to make sure that all children stay safe at school. Please fill this in before your children return to school.

Declaration of readiness to return to school
I am the parent/guardian in Year Group enrolled at The English College, Dubai. I confirm that my child:
■ Is not infected with Covid-19
 Has not been in contact with anyone who has been infected with Covid-19 in the past 14 days
Is in good health and does not have any of the chronic diseases that may put his/her life at risk if he/she is infected with Covid-19
 Can return to school and does not suffer from any illness or symptoms of illness that may harm others
Parent/Guardian signature: Date: